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City of Fort Lauderdale | Public Meeting 

Citywide Parking Study

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.  Printed on recycled paper.

You’re invited to join the City of Fort Lauderdale Transportation and Mobility Department for a 
public meeting on April 17, 2017 to discuss the Citywide Parking Study and provide feedback on 
parking throughout the City. Meeting highlights include: 

•	 An overview presentation on the Citywide Parking Study and on recent parking efforts in the City;

•	 Participant breakout sessions to share ideas and gather input on areas for parking improvements; and 

•	 Question and answer period regarding parking and the citywide parking study.

Parking for the meeting will be available in the City Hall Garage, located just 
east of City Hall between NE 1st and NE 2nd Streets.

If you’re unable to attend the meeting, please take a few minutes to share 
your thoughts with us by completing the online survey at https://goo.gl/DFJf2v 
before April 30, 2017.

For more information, please contact Dee Paris at (954) 828-3771 or dparis@fortlauderdale.gov.
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